Gerald Lindsay

#278543 | March 17, 2021

Testimony to **Portland City Council** on the **Shelter to Housing Continuum Project**, **Recommended Draft**

Dear City Commissioners, I support the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project. Creating low barrier options for creating and siting low cost shelter is a good strategy for expeditiously creating housing options for shelter impacted folks. Concurrent with this initiative, we need flexible and reasonable community standards that insure that such housing does not create community eyesores and livability issues, and gives folks living in neighborhoods where issues may arise attendant to such housing modes, a respectful way of resolving legitimate issues in a reasonable manner and time. Sincerely, Gerald Lindsay

Testimony is presented without formatting.